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                                              Dates for the diary                                        11.11.21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to highlight some significant dates for your diary over the 
next half term. Starting from the end of this half term, there will be a half-termly newsletter 
created and sent out to parents to celebrate successes of the half term and to inform you of 
significant dates for the following half term. We hope that this improves communication, 
minimises the amount of individual letters that need to be sent out and showcases some of the 
fabulous learning that goes on here at Woodthorne!  
 
Dates for the Diary Autumn 2  
 
Monday 15th November- Odd socks day for Anti-bullying week 

Tuesday 16th & Thursday 18th November- Parents Evening 

Thursday 18th November- Nursery visit to Baggeridge ‘Adventure Street’ 

Friday 19th November- Children in Need (Pyjama or own clothes day) 

Monday 22nd November- Individual and sibling photographs 

Tuesday 23rd November - Flu vaccinations (Reception-Y6- please ensure you have sent consent) 

Thursday 25th November- Woodthorne Girls vs St Judes Girls Football match 

Tuesday 30th November- Y4 & Y6 Queen’s Baton Relay Workshop  

Thursday 2nd December- Y5 singalong for Christmas workshop 

Monday 6th December- Y5 out at St John’s Church for Music School concert 

Wednesday 8th – Friday 10th December- Y4 Residential to Frank Chapman 

Monday 13th & Tuesday 14th December- KS2 Shakespeare Workshops 

Monday 13th- Friday 17th December- Christmas DT week 

 
Christmas celebrations will look different again this year due to the uncertainty that Covid sadly 
continues to bring. We will of course endeavour to make Christmas as much of a special and 
magical time as possible in school and already have many exciting things in the pipeline- so 
watch this space! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mr T. Hinkley & Miss S. Watts 
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